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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Erin Nelson  

Address 
10843 Lloyd Point Rd 
Newburg, MD 20664 

Phone 
2402166857  

Email 
erin@ndgcommunications.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
If this county returns to mandated masking I will take my business to King George County in VA and St. Mary’s County. I will not 
participate in imposing an unnecessary and ineffective measure on healthy citizens. Rather I would encourage commissioners to 
remind those at risk for severe covid that masking (though ineffective), teleworking, zoom gatherings and curbside pickup are 
measures put in place to limit their exposure. These accommodations are currently available all over our county and should alleviate 
the panic for those who crave a mask mandate. There is NO NEED for an at risk person to enter a store with unmasked patrons. The 
current state of technology, services and policy in Charles County allow for both “maskers” and “non-maskers” to be heard and 
supported. An additional mask mandate will only serve to restrict the rights of the “non-maskers” unnecessarily. Most, like me, will 
shop elsewhere, which will negatively impact the businesses in this county. Then, they will most likely channel their frustration into 
working to replace leadership in the county as retribution for feeling powerless and oppressed for nearly two years.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.  

 


